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Volvo Cars of North America, LLC.
Important Safety Recall Notification
Recall 157

Dear Volvo Owner, November 2008

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor
Vehicle Safety Act.

In the past, a letter was mailed to eligible vehicle owners announcing a Safety Recall concerning
the Outer Tie Rods on certain model year 2003-2006 XC90 vehicles.

Our records indicate this Safety Recall has still not been completed on your vehicle. Please
schedule an appointment at your local authorized Volvo retailer as soon as possible to have this
important Safety Recall performed at no charge,

If you have previously had this repair performed on your vehicle, whether you paid for it or not,
please schedule an appointment with your authorized Volvo retailer to have this important Safety
Recall performed. If you previously paid to have this corrective action performed, your
authorized Volvo retailer will honor your receipt with a refund. Please contact your retailer's
service department for details.

Sincerely,
Mike Assainte
Manager Customer Care





